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Dear Mr. Crawford:

On July 8, 2022, staff from the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water
Board), Division of Water Rights (Division), conducted an inspection of the property
referenced above (Property). The purpose of the inspection was to observe the
diversion and use of water occurring on the Property and to evaluate potential violations
of the curtailment order issued in the Shasta River Watershed.

Enclosed is the Inspection Report (Report) for your Property that includes Division staff
observations, alleged violations and the corrective actions necessary for compliance
with the emergency regulations. The enclosed Report constitutes your notice of the
alleged violations. The information below is a summary of the alleged violations
included in the Report.

Summary of July 8, 2022 Inspection

1. Curtailment in Shasta River was reimposed on March 15, 2022. You admitted to
using water up until May 23 or May 24, then ceased because your pump broke.

2. You must continue to cease diversions until the curtailment order is lifted. You
also must submit the curtailment certification form immediately. Instructions on
how to submit your curtailment certification form can be found here:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drought/scott_shasta_rivers/

The State Water Board retains the authority and discretion to take enforcement action
based on the facts and allegations contained herein and you may be subject to further
enforcement action before the State Water Board; therefore, this matter requires your
immediate attention.
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If you have questions concerning the Report, please contact me by phone at (916) 341-
5355, or by email at kajol.gupta@waterboards.ca.gov. Written correspondence can be
provided and addressed to the following address: State Water Resources Control
Board, Division of Water Rights, P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, CA 95812-0100, Attention:
Kajol Gupta

Sincerely,

Kajol Gupta

Environmental Scientist

North Coast Enforcement Unit
Division of Water Rights

Enclosures:
Division of Water Rights Inspection Report dated July 8, 2022
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Division of Water Rights
Roberto Cervantes
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